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Memo
To:	Connecticut Council on Environmental Quality, Environmental Monitor
From:	Denise Ruzicka, Director, CTDEEP, Water Planning and Management Division
CC:	Linda Brunza, Environmental Analyst 2
[bookmark: _GoBack]Date:	November 27, 2017
Re:	Post-Scoping Notice for City of Bridgeport Combined Overflow Long Term Control Plan Update
Attached please find the Environmental Assessment Summary for the above referenced project.  Scoping for the project began on October 3, 2017 and ended on November 2, 2017.
The Department of Energy and Environmental Protection received no comments.
Based on CTDEEP’s environmental assessment, no further steps are warranted for this project, and a post-scoping notice to that effect be prepared.  Should you have any questions, please contact Catharine Chu of my staff at 860-424-3342 or Catharine.chu@ct.gov.
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